
From:                              Official Information
Sent:                               Wednesday, 28 March 2018 3:29 p.m.
To:                                 
Subject:                          LGOIMA request
 
 
Dear ,
 
Thank you for your email, received on 21 February 2018. You requested the following information, under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings
Act 1987 (LGOIMA):
 
Please provide details (site location and any consents/temporary accommodation permits) on all parking facilities and parking lots on land owned or
administered by the Christchurch City Council within the Central City (i.e. within the Four avenues). Thank you.

Extension of timeframe
On 22 March 2018, we extended the timeframe on our response to you by an additional 5 working days.
 
Release of information
 
Lichfield St Car Park                         33 Lichfield St
Consented for carparking as per the following approvals.
RMA/2016/1708 - Resource consent for multi-storey carpark
RMA/2016/635 - Permitted Temporary Accommodation - at grade carpark (April 2016). Valid until June 2021.
 
The Art Gallery Car Park                Cnr Montreal and Gloucester St's
Consented for carparking as per the following approval.
RMA/2000/1195 - Resource consent to build a new Art Gallery with 190 bays associated staff and public parking.
 
New Regent St Car Park                Cnr Manchester and Gloucester St's  - 198 - 204 Manchester Street
Consented for carparking as per the following approval
RMA/2015/715 - Permitted Temporary accommodation application for 130 carparking bays which is valid until June 2021. 
 
If you wish to have copies of these consents and permits the Council can provide these on a CD. Please provide a suitable postal address.
 
In responding to this request, staff have been unable to locate the consents for the Worcester Street and Rolleston Ave car parks within the timeframes of this request
despite staff’s best efforts to locate them.
 
As a result of your information enquiry, the Council will continue to investigate the approval status of those carparks to assess whether they have existing use rights,
lost approvals or whether subsequent applications need to be considered.
 
You have the right to request the Ombudsman to review this decision. Complaints can be sent by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz, by fax to (04) 471 2254,
or by post to The Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.
 
Kind regards,
 
Sean Rainey
Senior Information Adviser and Privacy Officer
Office of the Chief Executive
Christchurch City Council
53 Hereford Street, Christchurch 8011
PO Box 73016, Christchurch 8154
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